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April 27, 2020

Ramadhan Mubarak
Dear Parents,

Over the last month and a half we have been working with you and the students of HUBS to continue
to deliver this school year's valuable curriculum. We thank you for your support as teachers are
confident that the very important concepts will be covered and then reinforced in years to come.

As had been communicated to you previously, since we shifted to online learning, we have planned to
cover the essentials of the curriculum that students need to transition to the next grades and to
provide them with opportunities to practice and enforce learning. At this point, and considering the
challenges and pressures all members in the school community are having to deal with, a decision has
been made by HUBS, and approved by the Qatar Ministry, to move up the timeline for ending this
year by two weeks. We urge you to continue to make use of every opportunity for your child to learn
between now and until the last day of school. Let us take this opportunity to teach them that
Ramadhan should not be the month of slacking and wasting time.

The important dates for the approved timeline are:

Thursday May 21 End of e-learning: eLearning will be stopped and students will not be given any new
work or be required to attend Zoom sessions etc. Essentially the school year will be over for them.
They would then wait for report card distribution on June 3.

Wednesday June 3 Report Cards Day: A safe and organized system will be set up for report card
distribution and the gathering of any of the students' personal belongings at HUBS

Wednesday August 12 and Thursday August 13 August Reassessment: This year, August
reassessment will be restricted to students whose failing one or more courses may result in their
retention. Parents and students will receive a letter with Report Cards if students need to appear for
August reassessment. Students and their parents need to make sure they are available to take the
assessment during these days.

Tuesday August 25 Start of Classes: We have used this date to plan for next year and August
reassessment. It has been published on the website of the Qatar Ministry of Education and Higher
Education for more than a year. However, the Ministry is yet to confirm this start date.

Once again we thank all of you for your support in these unusual times. We wish you and your family
health and safety.

Inshallah we will be in the position to see students in classes on the very first schedule day next
August.

School Administration



